

News from Great Alne Primary School



Responsible, Respectful, Ready

"From tiny acorns, mighty oaks do grow..." 26.9.25

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a fabulous week in school! The children are working incredibly hard, and their learning behaviours are truly inspiring. I feel very proud to be their head teacher.

We have had some wonderful visitors in school this week. On Monday, Leah McLeod joined us to talk to the children about the importance of mental health, helping them understand why it's so important to have a healthy mind. We will be joining in with World Mental Health Day on Friday 10th October at Great Alne. The children are invited to wear yellow or a yellow accessory on the day. More details will follow from Mrs. Dunbar.

Jack Blackman, our resident music teacher, also popped in to talk to the children about how much fun it is to learn an instrument. He gave a brilliant demonstration of the ukulele and guitar, (he also teaches drums!). If your child would like to start music lessons on a Friday, please speak to Mr. Gavin about costs.

Please note that Parent Consultation Evenings are coming up on Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th October. (After School Clubs will be cancelled for that week). The sign-up sheets will be available in the office from Monday 29th September. Please pop in and find a time slot that suits you so you can catch up with your child's class teacher. It is really important that you attend this meeting to discuss your child's progress so far this term.

Next week promises lots of exciting activities, including our Celebration Assembly on Wednesday morning, the start of Black History Month, and National Poetry Day.

Wishing you a wonderful weekend full of making happy memories with your friends and families.

Warmest wishes

Miss. L. Williams











Ruby the Reading Dog

The children at Great Alne have enjoyed reading to Ruby the Reading Dog this week! For some children, reading can be a challenge, but reading to Ruby makes it so much fun!! Look at these amazing readers!

















How lucky are we having a Forest School, a farm next door and our very own music room? Tell your friends all about our amazing school. Come and visit to see for yourself on our Open Days.





Great Alne Primary School



OPEN DAYS

Tuesday 21st October (9:30am-11:30am and 1:30pm-3:00pm)

Wednesday 19th November

(9:30am-11:30am and 1:30pm-

3:00pm)

Monday 8th December

(9:30am-11:30am and 1:30pm-

3:00pm)

Monday 12th January (9:30am-

11:30am and 1:30pm- 3:00pm)





SCAN ME!





